
From: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Sent: 8/9/2012 7:17:51 AM 
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Lee, Audrey (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: PG&E - tree trimming issue 

Marzia and Audrey, 

Thanks again for coming by yesterday. 

Andy Williams from our HR department will be the most likely person to contact Tom, 
but I'll be working on getting support internally and sharing the results with Andy. 

Tom 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 4:05 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Lee, Audrey 
Subject: FW: PG&E - tree trimming issue 

FY I 

From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 3:44 PM 
To: Daizeil, Tom (TMD9@IBEW1245.com) 
Cc: Lee, Audrey 
Subject: PG&E - tree trimming issue 

Hi Tom, 

We talked with Tom Bottorff and Brian Cherry today. Tom will be in contact with you. I'll check back 
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with you in a couple of weeks if 1 haven't heard from you. 

Thanks, 

Man. • w- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf(d)cpuc.ca.gov- " • ' 
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